
Saint John Fisher Parish

May 15, 2022

Dear Parishioners:

This will be the last of my monthly letters to you. The company that provided the monthly

coupons and envelopes can no longer do it, so we had to seek another way of providing offertory

envelopes to you. After a thorough search of various companies, we found the one that will provide you

something similar to what you had received before.

Beginning next month you will receive a booklet with a picture of the church on the outside.

Please know that this is not junk mail. Within this booklet, instead of coupons, there will be envelopes

with a date for each Sunday and each special collection. Each envelope will have the parish address if

you are not able to attend church that weekend and wish to mail it to us. If you are donating for more

than one collection, you can write just one check and include the special collection envelope with the

Sunday envelope. Just be sure to indicate that amount for each fund, so that we can accurately post

according to your wishes.

The mailing will take place every two months instead of monthly. So the booklet you receive in

the middle of June will include envelopes for all Sunday and special collections for July and August.

At this point I am not sure if I will include a letter with this since it may not be as timely as it was

when we mailed you each month. I may consider other ways of communicating with you.

I am grateful for the support you have provided your parish over the years. We could not do what

we do without it. I hope that we can have your continued support in the future as we venture into this

new procedure.

Yours in Christ,

Rev. Msgr. David A. Sork
Pastor
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